


consider whether, or to what extent, were the following questions answered:

How well does the current permitting process serve the people of the state of Vermont for whom our 
lakes are held in trust?
Do Vermont residents have sufficient voice in how these resources are managed on their behalf?
Given limited funding, how efficient is the current permitting process in terms of DEC staff time and 
the associated costs of responding to comments AFTER a draft permit decision has been written?
Would it not be more efficient to require public outreach prior to setting in motion the permit review 
process? Might this be an expectation of the permit applicant?
Does the current process adequately address WHO the permit applicant represents and on whose 
behalf they speak?
Should a small, well funded group of donors be allowed to impose their vision and forced 
“benevolency” on all lake users?
Does the mere presence of EWM justify the use of chemical treatment?
Does the current permitting process require sufficient evidence of the “need” for chemical treatment?
Are permit applicants required to clearly articulate the goals of their proposed” management plan”? 
(ie. keep boat lanes open, keep areas around public launches clear of vegetation, appease private 
dock owners?) The statement that a lake association has “tried everything” and “nothing worked” is 
not valid in the absence of clearly articulated, realistic goals.
Does the application process clearly delineate between rapid response plans, eradications plans, and 
long term management plans?

The clear areas of agreement between opponents and proponents of aquatic herbicide use are:
1. 

 Vermont has limited funds available for the stewardship of our lakes.

2. 
Past practice has been too reliant on volunteer lake associations to take on the cost of the 
stewardship of our lakes.

The above factors have resulted in an attitude on the part of some lake association boards of directors 
that if they are the ones contributing the bulk of funding, then they should get to do whatever they 
want.
When it comes to the stewardship of our precious natural resources, Vermonters deserve better. 
Thank you for your efforts on the behalf of all who use and treasure our lakes.

 
Bomoseen resident




